
 

 

 

Full Council  - 12th September  

 

Following discussion at meetings, it has been proposed that Stephano Vandelli is likely to be 

included in the delegation to Bad Hersfeld in October 2023. 

I request that Meik Ebert is notified as soon as possible as to who will be accepting the 

invitation to attend the Lullusfest. 

 

 

Claire Mann,  

Town Clerk 

7th September 2023 


